
The Covid shutdown of our business, Mt. Hood Athletic Club has had a devastating effect on our business, members and 
community.
A loss of $823,997 in 2020 vs 2019.
Forced reduction in workforce, laid off +30 employees with a payroll reduction of $180,158 (+25%).
Financial impact of unemployment insurance going from .9% to 3%

We have actually had members unknowingly, use the gym and classes while having Covid.  the virus was not transmitted to any 
known members or staff. This can be contributed to physically distancing equipment and the extensive cleaning that's performed.
We also have personal knowledge of 4 senior members that use the club on a regular basis that had to cancel their membership 
due to the lockdown.  Being sedentary for months has led to morbid immobility where they can not physically get on the bus, loss of 
balance and functionality to the point the can't leave their home.
Gyms should never close! The next pandemic will surely be from a deconditioned population that will put a major strain on our 
health care system.


